
                          REGIONAL CONCERNS MEETING                                                                                        

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 8, 2018 
 
Richmond, VT – A Regional Concerns Meeting on the project listed below will be held on 
Monday, June 11, 2018 beginning at 7:00 PM at the Richmond Town Center Meeting Room, 
located at 203 Bridge Street in Richmond, VT.  The meeting will be held by the Vermont 
Agency of Transportation (VTrans) and Town of Richmond.   
 
Bridge replacement project: 

 
 Richmond IM 089-2(52) – US Route 2, Bridge #29 over Interstate 89 

 
The recommended alternative includes a bridge replacement off-alignment with traffic 
maintained on the existing bridge during construction.   
 
The intent of the meeting is to provide an overview of this bridge replacement project to Town 
Officials, local residents and businesses, emergency services and other interested parties. There 
will be a review of the existing site conditions, proposed work, and overall schedule followed by 
a question and answer period.  Representatives from both VTrans and the Town of Richmond 
will be available at the meeting to address public concerns about the project. 
 
A copy of the Scoping Report for this project may be seen at the office of the Town Clerk in 
Richmond, VT or at the Structures Section of the Agency of Transportation’s office in 
Montpelier, VT.  An electronic copy is also available online at:  
https://outside.vermont.gov/agency/vtrans/external/Projects/Structures/16A183 
 
 

 

 

 

 


